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October 28, 1988

Mr. Jerry Sexton

New Mexico 0Oil Conservation Division
P, O. Box 1980

Hobbs, New Mexico 88241-1980

Re: C. H. Weir "B" No. 5-G
Sec. 11, T20S, R37E

Mr. Sexton:

An intention to recomplete the above-referenced well from the
Glorieta to the Grayburg/SA was approved by your office in
December, 1987. This work has not yet been performed and Texaco
does not anticipate performing this work until sometime during
1989. At that time a notice of intent will be resubmitted.
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ames A. Head
Hobbs Area Superintendent
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